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Tuesday 30 April 2019 
 
To Parents/Carers of All Pupils 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
After School Clubs  
 
We are delighted to be able to inform you that we are planning to introduce after school clubs in the 
very near future and we would like to find out how much interest there would be in pupils attending. 
 
Clubs will run each Thursday after school, beginning on Thursday 16 May 2019. 
 
The nature of the clubs will be determined by children’s’ interests but we anticipate that there will be 
a sports-based club, a craft club and an outdoors-based club at least. We will be encouraging 
children to engage in physical activity wherever possible and for this reason there will be no ICT-
based clubs. The clubs will be inclusive and run by members of our support staff who will use their 
wide and varied skills and interests to motivate and engage our children. 
 
Options for clubs will be shared with you once they have been finalised but if you have any ideas 
for clubs that you think your child would like please let us know. We can’t promise we will be able to 
offer it but we will try our best. 
 
Once your child has chosen the club they wish to attend, they will need to remain with that option 
for the rest of the term. Places at clubs will be limited and so to ensure fairness, places will be 
allocated on a termly basis. This term will be a pilot and inform our future planning. 
 
Children will be given a healthy snack and a drink at the end of the school day before club starts at 
3.15pm, or alternatively they may bring a snack and drink from home to eat and drink on club night.  
 
Pupils would need collecting by 5.15pm from school and transport would need to be advised where 
applicable.  
 
We hope you are as excited by this development as we are. We look forward to this new venture 
and look forward to getting our clubs up and running! 
 
Please complete the form below and return to Mrs Edwards on Reception by the end of the week 
(Friday 3 May 2019). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs T Ydlibi                        Mrs L Ives 
Executive Principal          Head of School 
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After School Clubs  
 
Please return this slip to Mrs Edwards on Reception by Friday 3 May 2019. 
 
 
Please indicate which of the below clubs your child may be interested in attending (you may tick 
more than one). 
 
 

  a sports-based club 
 

  a craft club 
 

  an outdoors-based club 
 
 
 
 
My child would also be interested in attending a club for: ………………………………………………... 
 
 
 

 

Pupil Name……………………………………………………………………………………………….   

 

Signed Parent/Carer ……………………………………….………..   Date ………………………… 


